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Yorkville CUSD 115 families, students, and
employees are encouraged to take an active role in
reporting student and safety concerns. Concerns
(along with comments, compliments, questions, and
suggestions) can be submitted to the district or a
specific school using the “Y Not Say Something”
icon on the district's mobile app or through the district
website (www.y115.org/tipline).  
 
District 115 is filled with caring adults who are
uniquely qualified to provide students with any
necessary support and resources. Please inform the
district if help is needed. Submissions are
confidential and all student safety reports sent to the
district are investigated discreetly.


